04/26/2016
Dear Parent/Guardian,
My AP Psychology Test is next week on Monday, May 2nd!  We have been working hard in class to get ready for the exam, and began reviewing in class with Mrs. Rutherford last week.  We are reviewing with her in class again this week too.  We are taking an end of the year test in class this Thursday, April 28th to further prepare us for the May 2nd exam.
[bookmark: _GoBack]While reviewing in class is a great start, I need to put in study time outside of class as well so that I can succeed on the AP Test.  You can help me by encouraging me to study at home the rest of this week and over the weekend.  You can also check out the many resources that are available to me on our class website (rhsappsychology.weebly.com).  We have an AP Test Prep/Resource page on this site.  Mrs. Rutherford has loaded Quizlet, Kahoot, practice tests, and other resources on this page.  I will be happy to show you how these programs work, and you can help me to study at home by playing these review games with me, quizzing me, and helping me with practice tests.  There are web pages for each unit of study that have various videos for me to review too.  I also have a textbook that is a great resource, with definitions and chapter summaries, as well as the notes in my notebook that I have been taking all year.  It would help me if you reviewed these with me as well.
Thank you for helping me to get ready for this test!
Love (or however you sign a letter to your parent/guardians)
Your Name

